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Our new Pie Corbett
story is:

The Enormous Turnip

This Week…..

This week the children have enjoyed lots of
bonfire night themed activities. The children
really enjoyed our number challenge in slime –
check this out on twitter!

We have also enjoyed exploring our new
class role play areas.

RG: Tourist Shop
RD: Bakery

The children have loved sharing and writing
all about their half term holidays.

In maths we have been learning all about the
number 3. Can your child spot this number
around? Can they make this number in
different ways eg: three blocks, three spoons,
two socks and one shoe etc.

Star of the week
Bluebells- Isabelle Pover
Daffodils- Jamie Gregory

The children will also be baking bread
tasting the delicacy of apples and honey.

Please inform your child’s class teacher of
any allergies.

On Thursday the Company Mad Science are
coming into school to work with all of the

Magical Moment:

Notices

Maths Workshop for Reception: Wednesday 13th

November 1.30pm in the infant hall.

Children in need: Friday 15th November – Children
can wear own clothes and bring £1

New Topic
This half term our new topic is ‘In My Liverpool

Home’

As part of the topic your child will take home a
homework book which is to be completed over the

half term. We hope you have fun!


